
July 2, 2019 

 

The Jasper City Board of Education met on July 2, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the JCS Central Office 

Conference Room.  Members present were Willie Moore, Walker Wilson, and Scott Thornley.  

Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson was also in attendance.  Mary Beth Barber and Teresa Sherer 

were not in attendance. 

 

Chairperson Willie Moore called the meeting to order with the first item to be approved being 

the agenda.  A motion to approve the agenda as amended was made by Walker Wilson and a 

second by Scott Thornley.  The motion carried. 

 

A motion to approve the minutes of the June 25, 2019 board meeting was given by Scott 

Thornley and a second by Walker Wilson.  The motion carried. 

 

The Superintendent recommended adoption of a motion to approve the following personnel 

actions: 

 

1. Approve the resignation of Misty Shearer as 3rd grade teacher at Memorial Park 

Elementary School, effective July 2, 2019. 

 

2. Approve the employment of Cristin Smith as 3rd grade teacher at Memorial Park 

Elementary School, effective August 1, 2019. 

 

3. Approve the employment of Lori Farris as 5th grade teacher at Maddox Intermediate 

School, effective August 1, 2019. 

 

4. Approve the employment of Cadie Frazier as 5th grade teacher at Maddox Intermediate 

School, effective August 1, 2019. 

 

5. Approve the employment of Mary Caitlin Durham as speech language pathologist at 

Maddox Intermediate School, effective August 1, 2019. 

 

6. Approve the employment transfer of Leigh Evans from 6th grade teacher at Maddox 

Intermediate School to special education teacher at Jasper High School, effective August 

1, 2019. 

 

7. Approve the employment transfer of Christy McLemore from general aide at T.R. 

Simmons Elementary School to general aide at Jasper Jr. High School, effective August 

6, 2019. 

 

 

A motion to approve the personnel report was made by Walker Wilson with a second made by 

Scott Thornley.  The motion carried. 
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Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson requested adoption of a motion to approve the track and tennis 

courts groundwork bid.  A motion to approve the track and tennis courts groundwork bid was 

made by Scott Thornley, a second was made by Walker Wilson, and the motion carried. 

 

Dr. Ann Jackson requested adoption of a motion to approve the video board proposal.  A motion 

to approve the video board proposal was given by Scott Thornley, a second by Walker Wilson, 

and the motion carried. 

 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 

 


